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If you build it they will come. 

Moved to Bend from Portland living in Portland since 1974. 

Portland will never recover in my lifetime. 

Bend is heading in the same direction. 

 

Oregon was such a beautiful place to live. 

You are loosing businesses (REI) and residents who pay their taxes will be next.    


